Nat Greene Flyfishers Newsletter June 2014

June 10^{th} , Tuesday @ 7pm Leonard Recreation Center – Anthony Hipps will talk about Warm Water Fishing

"Have you wondered about fly fishing for bass, panfish, carp, even catfish? Anthony Hipps will talk about fly fishing techniques, flies and opportunities for warm water fly fishing."

We meet at 7pm at LEONARD RECREATION CENTER, 6324 Ballinger Rd., Greensboro

**We will not have monthly meetings in July and August.

September 9^{th} , Tuesday @ 7pm Leonard Recreation Center – Matthew Green will talk about aquatic insects.

Matt Green will talk about aquatic insects and their imitations. He will tell you secrets about identifying and tying insects to catch more fish. Matt was a presenter at the W-S Fly Fishing Show, so you will not want to miss him in September.

* We received the following notice from Jake Rash w/ NCWRC regarding trout stocking

NCWRC has been forced to reduce the number of trout stocked in all waters by 50% through August 2014. This reduction is primarily the result of great blue heron predation on trout at Setzer State Fish Hatchery. As noted below, all raceways have been covered and a deterrent system (sonic and light) has been installed to prevent future predation. Additionally, we are working with other state, federal, and private hatcheries to obtain fish in an effort to reduce the impact of the fish loss. It is important to note that we expect stockings for Delayed Harvest Trout Waters in October to be back to normal and continue as such moving forward.

* We also have an updated link for furled leaders by Charles Toney who donated leaders to our banquet fundraiser. It can be found on our links page under resources. http://natgreeneflyfishers.wordpress.com/links/

http://natgreeneflyfishers.wordpress.com/

Membership: Everyone accepted Dues: None! Door Prize at every meeting!